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The final deadline to buy a ticket to the Prom is just over a week away... 
 
This exciting, glamorous formal dinner-dance will take place on Friday 28 June in the 
Derby Suite at the Queen’s Stand, Epsom Racecourse, from 6.30pm with carriages at 
11pm. 

• Tickets cost £58 
• Payments must be made on Parent Pay 
• The final deadline for full payment is Thursday 25 April 

Students must have demonstrated good attendance and behaviour in order to attend 
this event. We have been highlighting this to students since the start of the academic 
year. Tickets may be withdrawn, without refund, if there are behaviour or attendance 
concerns between now and the night of the event. There will be no alcoholic drinks 
available during the evening and we ask that you make sure that students do not drink 
alcohol before arriving. If this proves to be the case, they will not be admitted and no 
refund will be given. 
 
Parents may like to plan in advance the transport options for this event such as car-
sharing lifts or booking taxis, as it is a bit further afield and we know that taxi firms can 
get booked up on these dates that are popular for Proms. 
 

 
 

https://www.parentpay.com/public/client/security/#/login

